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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are writing to let you know that Sarah Brinkley, our Director of Secondary 

Education, will be leaving Abingdon Learning Trust in July, having been 
appointed to an equivalent post in a large multi academy trust which covers 

the South East region.  
 
Mrs Brinkley has been an important part of the Trust’s development and a 

valued member of our team, in particular supporting secondary education 
across John Mason School and Fitzharrys School. She has long served our 

community, first joining John Mason School in 2008 as Deputy Headteacher, 
later rejoining the school in 2015 as Headteacher. In those roles she helped 

foster collaboration which led to the formation of Abingdon Learning Trust, 
becoming Executive Headteacher and joining the executive team as Director of 

Secondary Education.  
 

There is no doubt that Mrs Brinkley has had significant impact in her time with 
us and we, on behalf of the Trust and our schools’ community, wish her all 

success and enjoyment in her new role. 
 

 
 

 
 
Jonathan Hopkins, Chair 

 

 
 

 
 

Fiona Hammans, Chief Executive 
 


